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Due to the recurrence of avian influenza (low pathogenic and high pathogenic). ,all travelers
coming from all Asian countries are cautioned not to bring in any live poultry and any
product of poultry origin to avoid infecting the local supply.

Likewise, all travelers going to any Asian countries are discouraged to visit any poultry/bird
farms to avoid bringing in the vlrLls to the Philippines.
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